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PDR /JDN 

12 September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you will now be aware, it has been confirmed the Queen’s funeral will be held on Monday 

19 September and it will be a state funeral, meaning that most businesses and certainly 

schools will be closed. Our annual entrance examination, originally scheduled for Monday, 

will therefore be moved to Tuesday 20 September. Parents who have a child sitting the 

entrance examination will be written to separately today, with specific details of the amended 

arrangements. 

Therefore, for clarity over the next week or so: 

 Friday 16 September, school closes early at 2.25pm (to enable the school to be set up 

for the entrance examination). 

 Monday 19 September, school is closed for the state funeral of Queen Elizabeth II. 

 Tuesday 20 September, school closed all day to students for the entrance 

examination. 

 Wednesday 21 September, school open as normal. 

Thank you for your support in these matters, at a difficult time for us all. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Peter Roberts 

Headteacher 
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